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I would like to submit that the placement of the Incinerator at Eastern Creek, as part of the proposal 
on 'Energy From Waste' would greatly impact the air quality to the detriment in St Clair and 
neighbouring areas already affected by numerous surrounding council tips. In the future, we also will 
have the Badgery's Creek Airport adding to the impact in our area on air quality still more. I ask that 
the NSW Government not have the project going ahead at Eastern Creek. 


